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If I understand this correctly the idea is to create another new tax mechanism, but we 

are currently refunding 5.6 BILLION of surplus revenue because of dysfunctional 

budgeting and new taxes passed by prior leadership in Salem. 

 

I oppose, and every Oregon voter should oppose until the Legislature can be fiscally 

responsible, pass a budget, and live by it like the rest of us tax payers do every 

month. The legislative body has billions in resources, and two years to plan, yet fails 

each biennium. Just say NO to any NEW taxes. 

 

Live within your means, budget accordingly, and prioritize public safety over all else. 

 

 


